
361-855-4494 
FAX 361-855-2239

Teller-Line 
361-853-2255 (CALL)

Toll Free 1-800-465-4494
www.txbcu.com

September 2020

Hours of Operation
Lobby:

NEW Drive Thru Hours:
Monday - Thursday
9:00 am - 5:00 pm

Friday
9:00 am - 6:00 pm

Saturday
9:00 am - 1:00 pm

3131 Holly Road
Corpus Christi, TX 78415

(Corner of Holly and Kostoryz)

We Have
2 Convenient 

Locations 
To Serve You

2140 Gollihar Road
Corpus Christi, TX 78416

(One block from the intersection of Gollihar 
Road and Crosstown Expressway) 

RATES AS LOW AS

*APR = Annual Percentage Rate. Loans are available to qualified
  members. All loans are subject to usual credit standards. Your APR
  depends on credit standing. Other restrictions may apply. Credit 
  union membership is required to receive loan services.

No Payments for 90 Days

FOR NEW &

USED AUTOS!

TXBCU 
     68th ANNUAL MEETING
Texas Bridge Credit Union’s 68th Annual Meeting will take place 
virtually via Zoom on Monday, September 28, 2020 at 7:00PM.  

Our Annual Meeting offers financial performance updates, 
Board of Director elections and the opportunity to 

answer questions from our membership.
 

This meeting is a members-only event and pre-registration is 
required to participate in the Annual Meeting. Members can pre-

register until 3:00PM on Monday, September 28, 2020.
 

Additional Information and Frequently Asked Questions 
regarding our 68th Annual Meeting can be found at 

www.txbcu.com/About Us/Annual Meeting.
 

$1,000 in cash and gift card prizes will be raffled to members 
who participate in this year’s Annual Meeting!



Texas Bridge Credit Union has made it even 
easier for you to apply for a loan through our 
mobile app TX BRIDGE CU.  

Easily login and quickly apply for a per-
sonal, new auto or used auto loan from the 
convenience of your mobile device.  
You can even sign your loan documents 
electronically and get funded for a loan 
without ever having to visit one of 
our offices! TXBCU remains committed 
to investing into products and services 
that make life a little bit easier for our 
membership.

Apply for a Loan on our Mobile App Today!

GET THE CA$H YOU NEED WITH
OUR LOW INTEREST RATES!

HOME EQUITY

LOANS
HOME EQUITY

LOANS
APR = Annual Percentage Rate. 
Loans are available to qualified 
members. All loans subject to 
usual credit standards. Other 
restrictions may apply. 

We have implemented SMS two-factor authentication 
for our mobile app and online banking to ensure your 
information stays right where it should, with you. The 
appearance and user interface of our app remains the 
same but two-factor authentication offers peace of mind 
knowing that your information is secure.

Please contact Member Services if you have any questions or 
need assistance with this enhanced security feature.

Two Factor Authentication Security 

Anyone living in South Texas knows that September is usually the month with the most hurricane 
activity.  In addition to preparing your home and family for a potential storm, be sure you are also 
financially prepared with the following tips:

- Gather financial and critical personal, household and medical information and have them ready to 
take with you in case you need to evacuate. Keep these documents in a water-proof bag or pouch for 
safe-keeping.
- Download our mobile application (TX BRIDGE CU) to have online access to your accounts in case you 

have to evacuate or our locations are not open.
- Consider saving money in an emergency savings account that could be used in any crisis.  Keep a small amount of cash at home in a 
safe place.  It’s important to have small bills on hand because ATM’s and credit cards may not work during a disaster when you need to 
purchase necessary supplies, fuel or food.
- Obtain property (homeowners or renters), health and life insurance if you don’t have them.  Review existing policies for the  amount 
and extent of coverage to ensure that what you have in place is what is required for you and your family for all possible hazards.

We encourage you to remain prepared for the duration of hurricane season.  For additional helpful information and tips on planning for a 
hurricane, please visit:  www.ready.gov/hurricanes


